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BRYAN COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE SEEKS HELP 

FINDING BUCKHEAD BURGLARY SUSPECTS  
 

PEMBROKE, GA – October 23, 2018 – The Bryan County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the 

public’s help in identifying individuals who stole approximately $15,000 of marine equipment 

from several boats stored in the Buckhead community storage facility on Crosswinds Drive on 

Sept. 14.  

The two masked men were caught on security surveillance video. Anyone with information on 

the suspects or the theft should call the Bryan County Sheriff’s Office at 912-653-3802.  

 

-ENDS- 

 

For media inquiries, please contact Hollie Barnidge at hollie@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-272-

8651 or Lesley Francis at lesley@francis.com or 912-429-3950 or the team at 912-417-LFPR 

(5377).  

 


